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Our Ref: FE22/174                   23 February 2022 

Your Ref: SSD-10410  

 

Dear Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, 

Re: EIS for Maroota Friable Sandstone Extraction Project (SSD-10410)  

Thank you for your referral seeking consultation from DPI Fisheries, a division of NSW Department 
of Primary Industries, on the proposed works stated above.  

DPI Fisheries has no objections to the proposal as there are no impacts to Key Fish Habitat and the 
proposal does not involve harm to marine vegetation, dredging, reclamation or obstruction of fish 
passage. 

If you require any further information, please contact me on 8437 4981 or 
sarah.conacher@dpi.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Conacher 
Fisheries Manager, Coastal Systems Unit 
 

 


